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Sarah Ng

From: Anthony Tavella on behalf of DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox
Sent: Tuesday, 6 October 2020 10:53 AM
To: DPE PS Biodiversity Mailbox
Subject: FW: Webform submission from: Draft Cumberland Plain Conservation Plan

 
 

From: noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au <noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Monday, 5 October 2020 8:37 AM 
To: DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox <eplanning.exhibitions@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Webform submission from: Draft Cumberland Plain Conservation Plan 
 
  
  
Submitted on Mon, 05/10/2020 - 08:37 
Submitted by: Anonymous 
Submitted values are: 
Submission Type:I am making a personal submission 
First Name: Alan 
Last Name: Rice 
Name Withheld: No 
Email:  
Suburb/Town & Postcode: wilton 2571 
Submission file: [webform_submission:values:submission_file] 
Submission: Attention: Recently Michelle and I received a letter stating the NSW Department of Planning Industries and 
Environment have put forward a proposal to rezone from RU2 to E2 . We purchased the property at  11 years 
ago as a small hobby farm with intentions of it to stay that way.This is our choice to live where we do and it should not be taken 
away from us. Bingara Gorge has 450m2 blocks with no space for even a tree in the yard. Maybe you should change the re-zoning 
of that and LEAVE US ALONE ! Regards, Alan Rice  
 
 
URL: https://pp.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/draftplans/exhibition/draft-cumberland-plain-conservation-plan 
 
 
 
  
   
 




